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VILLAGE NEWSLETTER SPRING 2024 

WWW.FAYETTEVILLENY.GOV 

WE HAVE BEEN TOLD TO 

EXPECT THE NEW TRASH 

TRUCK BEGINNING OF MAY! 

TRASH & RECYCLING CARTS 

ARE BEING ORDERED AND 

WILL BE DELIVERED BY THE 

SUPPLIER ABOUT THAT SAME 

TIME. 

IT IS NOT NECESSARY TO 

SUBMIT A CART ORDER, 

UNLESS YOU WISH TO 

REQUEST A SPECIFIC SIZE.  

[DEFAULT SIZE IS 96-GAL.] 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO 

HAVE COMPLETED  A CARD OR 

THE ONLINE FORM. WE ARE 

PROCESSING THOSE 

REQUESTED SIZES.  
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Greetings all, 

Winter has been kind to us so far, although rest assured 

the DPW is prepared for whatever weather is yet to 

come our way!  There is much coming up in the Village as 

you will see in this newsletter.  The Annual Turkey Dinner 

at the Fayetteville Senior Center will be held on March 

3rd . This has been a fund-raising dinner instituted by 

Mayor McIntosh and continued throughout Mayor 

Olson’s tenure.  As Deputy Mayor I’m pleased to 

continue the tradition of this dinner.  All items for the 

dinner are donated and all funds collected go to the 

Senior Center.  I hope you will support this long-standing 

tradition and enjoy a turkey dinner! 

You received a card about collection of Bulk Items, 

Construction Debris and Hardfill.  These items are picked 

up once a month and you are requested to schedule with 

the Village (online or by calling the Village office).  We 

continue to pick up all the items we did in the past; there 

are now fees only for tires ($5 each) and Mattresses ($15 

each), (box springs no charge), the cost that the Village 

pays for disposal.  There is also a fee for multiple item 

bulk pick-up, such as 10 or more items or a whole house 

clean out.   

Information about the Village Election is also noted 

in this newsletter.  Please come to Village Hall to 

vote on March 19th.  If you are unavailable to vote 

in person, you may apply to the Onondaga County 

Board of Elections for an Absentee Ballot.  There will 

be candidates for Mayor,  two(2) Trustee positions 

and Judge; there will also be a proposition to move 

the time of village elections from March to 

November.  More information is available on the 

Village website. 

As always, your Village Board members are available 

for all your questions and concerns.  Please feel free 

to contact us at any time; we are here for you. 

I hope you have a great remainder of winter and 

look forward spring!   

Deputy Mayor Mike Small 

P LEASE NOTE: On the ballot there will be a Proposition 

to Change the Month of the General Village Election 

for the Village of Fayetteville from March to November to be 

voted upon at the General Election to be held on March 19, 

2024 and will read as follows: 

     Should the month of the General Village Election for 

the Village of Fayetteville be changed from March to 

November and held on the Tuesday in November when 

Federal, State and Local Elections are held as set by 

the applicable authorities and overseen and run by the 

Onondaga County Board of Elections? 
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 TURKEY DINNER 3/3 @Sen Center 

 VILLAGE ELECTION! 3/19  

VOTE@Village Hall 

 EASTER EGG HUNT 3/30 @Senior 

Center 9:00am 

 REC’S BIKE & BLADE SALE 4/13 

@firehouse 

 FIRE DEPT OPEN HOUSE 4/20 

 EARTH FEST 5/4 

@Canal Landing Park 

 MEMORIAL DAY 

PARADE 5/27 @9:00am 

The roll out of the Village of Fayetteville’s Kitchen 
Compost curbside pickup pilot is starting.  

 The pickup totes have been ordered and received by the 
village.  Schedule is as follows:   

 Week of Feb 12 distribution of 13-gal tote containers to 
your house 

 Start March 1st     First Pick up 

 Pick up 1st and 3rd Friday of month 

 Items that will be acceptable for program: 

 Vegetable, fruit scraps, coffee grounds, tea. 

 Items that will NOT be acceptable for program 

 Meat, fish, bones, dairy, eggs, bread, animal waste, 
 grass clippings. 

Housekeeping!!!  You can use BPI certified compostable tote 
liners. Plastic and paper bags are not to be used. 
 

We are taking it slow to improve our systems and grow 
program.  We will adjust systems and program to serve our 
residents and provide a valued program for our residents. 

 

We still have room for a few additional 
participants!  Call or email me as soon as possible 
to participate. 
 

Mark Matt   

Fayetteville Village Trustee 

315/420-9209    mmatt@fayettevilleny.gov 

UPCOMING VILLAGE EVENTS …. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 

  Sunday, March 3rd  

Mayor's Drive Thru  

Turkey Dinner $12.00 

TIME:  4-5:00pm Reserved dinner pick-up 
 5-5:30 Walk-in Dinner pick-up 
RSVP by 3/1 noon; Call 315-637-9025 
 
MENU: Roast Turkey, Gravy, Mashed 
Potatoes, Peas, Squash, Cranberry Sauce, 
Roll, and Assorted Pies (choice given at pick-
up) 

[We accept, Cash, Check, or Charge] 
Drive Thru - please do not park. 
Reservations, call 315-637-9025 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

Starting in May (date TBA) the routes will change; your trash day 

will depend on if you are located east or west of Manlius Street. 
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